
I am writing in support of SB 998, the proposed bill to allow for "Idaho" stops in the state for cyclists. 
This necessary update to our cycling laws will not only bring Oregon in line with other states, but will 
have immediate benefits for Oregonian cyclists. Idaho stops improve traffic flow and, more importantly, 
improve safety for cyclists by letting cyclists find natural breaks in traffic. These safety improvements 
have been well documented in the state of Idaho and they make sense.  
 
Please support SB 998. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jamaal W. Green, PhD 
--  
Jamaal Green, PhD 
 
Cell: 301-801-3109 
 


